
 
Utilities Kingston 

Days Road Sewage Pump Station Upgrades 
Schedule B Class Environmental Assessment 

 
Utilities Kingston has initiated a Schedule B Class Environmental Assessment 
(Class EA) to determine the most suitable option to renew the Days Road 
Sewage Pump Station. 

 

 

The Class EA study is evaluating various alternatives 
to renew the Days Road Sewage Pump Station to 
ensure it can be relied on to accommodate future 
growth within the upstream sewershed for the next 20 
years.   

 

 

Public consultation is a key component to this study.  
The proposed consultation plan provides for a single 
Public Open House to review a number of alternatives 
that are being considered.  This Public Information 
Centre will identify existing system constraints and 
potential alternative solutions. The preferred alternative 
currently being considered envisions replacing the existing pump station with a new pump station on an 
expanded site in La Salle Park.   

The Open House (or Public Information Centre) is scheduled as follows: 
 

Date:   Wednesday, April 25, 2018 
Time:   Open House from 6:00 – 8:00 p.m. 
Location:  Frontenac Secondary School, Main Gymnasium 
   1789 Bath Road, Kingston, ON K7M 4Y3 

 
All those interested in the project are urged to attend.  Project information will also be available to the 
public on the Utilities Kingston’s website, https://utilitieskingston.com/.  If you have any questions 
regarding the study please contact one of the people listed below.  We welcome your feedback. 

 
Ryan Ashford, P.Eng. 
Project Manager 
J.L. Richards & Associates Limited  
864 Lady Ellen Place 
Ottawa, ON K1Z 5M2 
rashford@jlrichards.ca 
Phone: 613-728-3571 

 
Mike Fischer, P.Eng. 

Utilities Engineer 
Utilities Kingston 

85 Lappan’s Lane 
Kingston, ON K7L 4X7 

mfischer@utilitieskingston.com 
Phone: 613-546-1181, Ext. 2356  

 

This study is being conducted according to the requirements of a Schedule B project under the 
Municipal Class Environmental Assessment process (October 2000, as amended in 2015).  

This Notice first issued on April 17, 2018 

Notice of Public Open House 

We Want To Hear From You! 

How Will This Affect Me? 

TO FIND OUT MORE VISIT 
https://utilitieskingston.com/  
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